
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 4/25/2013 1:00:45 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Cancelled: CPUC May 7-8 Symposium

Hello,

You recently received an invitation and/or registered for the California Public Utilities Commission’s 
Natural Gas Safety Symposium titled, Forging a New Vision of Safety in California, set for May 7-8, 
2013, in San Francisco.

I am writing to inform you that the CPUC has decided to postpone the Symposium to a future date to be 
determined.

We apologize for any scheduling issues this may cause you.

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-2160

tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
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